
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

    April 23, 2024 
 

Classics Club Good morning, Innisdale!! Just 48 hours to go!! Have you bought your ticket for the Spring Fling-"Under 
the Sea" yet? Some tickets remain on SchoolCashOnline! So welcome spring, the summer holidays, and 
the end of the school year by attending the social event of the season!! You can bring a non-Innisdale 
Guest by completing the Guest Form in the Main Office. If you have already purchased your ticket, visit the 
table outside the Career Centre at lunch to pick it up. See you "Under the Sea"!!! 

Video Game 
Club 

Due to scheduling circumstances, the Video Game Club is canceled for this week and the following couple 
of weeks. We humbly apologize for this inconvenience. We will have the club up and running once again 
as soon as possible! In the meantime, if you have any requests for any games or activities for the club to 
do, please stop by Room 124 to discuss them with Mx. Myles! 

Hospitality If you are in search of some last-minute community service hours in order to graduate, today is your lucky 
day! Come down to Room 124 at lunch to see what events are coming up that you can help with in 
Hospitality! We have a big one coming up next week that we could use more hands for. Again, come to 
Room 124 at lunch to talk about these volunteer opportunities. 

Languages 
Club 

Innisdale's Multicultural Day is fast approaching! If you would like to help celebrate, there are three ways 
to get involved: display a country in a booth in the Great Hall, participate in a Fashion Show in the 
cafeteria, or be interviewed about your experiences. Look for posters around the school that you can scan 
for more information and sign up! 

Chess Club Last practice before the tournament on Thursday for CHESS in Room 240 for anyone interested with Mr. 
Lamoureux. 

Jr. Boys Golf Golfers! If you are a junior golfer and would like to play for Innisdale’s junior golf team, please come to a 
mandatory golf meeting at the start of lunch in the Fitness Centre. If you can't attend the meeting, please 
see Mr. Preston 

Leadership Hoops for Paws sign up is available in the Great Hal at lunch this week. This is the only way to sign up for 
this event. 

Cafeteria The cafeteria’s Pizza Bogo offer is running from April 22-30. Buy one delicious pizza slice and savor the 
second at a mouthwatering 50% off. It’s the ultimate flavour celebration that not only satisfies your 
cravings but also makes your wallet smile. Don’t miss out on this limited-time deal and join us in the café 
today.  

 
 


